
                       Comment Card 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  With the exception 
of personal information, comments will become part of the public record.  Personal information such as your name, phone number or 
email address are not included in the public record.  If you have any questions about this collection, please contact the Supervisor of 
Public Consultation at 416-392-4390. 

 

Riverside Drive Reconstruction 
Public Open House: February 25, 2016 

 
1. What is your address? 

 
 

2. What are the benefits of the preliminary design? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Do you have any concerns regarding the preliminary design? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4. Are there any special considerations in relation to your property that the City should be 
aware of? For example, is there a specific drainage issue on the road in front of your 
property? Are there landscaping or built features? 

 
 
 
 
 
 

5. Please provide any additional comments.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your comments. Please return your card to the registration desk before you 
leave, or submit to the City by March 9, 2016: Kate Nelischer, Public Consultation Unit, City of 
Toronto, 55 John Street, 19th Floor, Toronto, ON M5V 3C6 or knelischer@toronto.ca. 


